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Service Update 

Summer & Saturday Sessions 
I am opening up bookings for those who would like sessions on Saturdays and over the summer holidays. 
Due to increased demand, I have decided that I will be offering mainly sessions at Woodbury Village Hall 
over the summer, and exclusively on Saturdays, with some limited options to book sessions at your own 
home.  

This has not been a decision I have made lightly, but to juggle my own childcare and to give everyone the 
opportunity to have therapy I need to reduce the amount of travel I am doing over these periods.  

You can book sessions here: https://treetops-speech-and-language-therapy.selectandbook.com/  

Once sessions are booked, I will invoice sessions 2 weeks in advance (or as soon as possible if sessions are 
booked with less than 2 weeks notice). 

There is a free carpark next to the village hall and full disability access and toilets on site. 

 
As always any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. We look forward 
to continuing our journey together supporting your child to reach their full communicative potential! 
 
 
 
Charlotte Hartwell 
Treetops Speech and Language Therapy 
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